
Tri-Town Diamonds is a 501(c) 3 organization affiliated with Grafton Girls Softball, Inc 

Donations are fully tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sponsor, 

 

Tri-Town Diamonds is a newly formed program between Grafton, Millbury 

and Sutton Girls Softball.  This new affiliation formalizes what the three 

towns have been doing informally for years which are to offer girls of similar 

ability the opportunity to play competitive softball during the spring and 

summer months.   

The Tri-Town Diamonds compete at four age levels: 10U, 12U, 14U and 16U 

enrolling approximately 120 girls from the three towns and travel within 

Worcester county and New England.  

 

To build and sustain a premier softball program we need the generous support 

of sponsors and volunteers. As a sponsor, your financial support will fund the 

teams with equipment, skill clinics, training for coaches and well-maintained 

fields for the girls to play on.   We hope you will consider supporting the Tri-

Town Diamonds Softball Program.  

 

This year we are excited to offer two sponsorships opportunities: 

 

Team Banner sponsor - $350 - Your business name appears on the front of each 

team’s banner that will travel throughout Worcester County and New England.  The 

banner is displayed at each game.  We will also acknowledge your company on our 

website and at our host tournaments at Nelson Park in Grafton. 

 

League sponsor - $200 – Your company logo will be displayed on our website and 

on a special sign that will hang outside the concession stand at Nelson Park in 

Grafton during the 4 tournaments we host.   

 

We offer a package deal for companies interested in multiple sponsorships.  

 Pick both categories for $500!   

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at info@Tritowndiamonds.org  

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Tri-Town Council Member 

 

Tri-Town Council 

Darin Haig  
Millbury Softball Board Member  

 

Carrie Guyan 
Millbury Softball Board member 

 

Todd Gilroy 
Sutton Softball Board member 

 

David Cofsky 
Sutton Softball President 

 

Phil Grass 
Grafton Softball Vice President 

 

Karen Henning 
Grafton Softball President 

 

 

 

P.O. Box80 

Grafton, Ma 01519 

Website - www.Tritown.org 
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